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As we approach the holiday season 
we wish to remind parents that the 
nursery is closed from 6pm Friday 

22nd December and we do not reopen 
again until Tuesday 2nd January 2024. 
Please advise us if you are going away 
before this time so we can ensure all 
your Child’s Christmas gifts etc have 

been given to you. 

Thank you 

Christmas Events  

After the success of our Christmas craft afternoons last year we hope you will be able to join us 
again this year to make so festive treats with your child/dren. 

The events we are planning are bookable on a first come, first served basis and we ask that you 
attend only one in order to allow every family a chance to come in. These events are limited to 2 
people per family. Slips for each event are attached to this Newsletter for your completion and 
return. 

Santa’s Craft Workshops—Monday 18th December OR Tuesday 19th December 2.30-4pm 

Each room within the nursery will be creating a different craft and parent/carers can come in 
and go around the rooms making different crafts with their child. Children who do not attend 
either of these days in the week may attend with their parent/carer but must book a date to   
attend. 

Bears Room Only Carol Concert—Thursday 14th December 10-10.15am 

This is open to Bears room children and their parents/Carers only and as it is a very short and 
sweet event we will be filming the event to upload to you via Tapestry so if you can not attend 
you will still be able to watch this event. 

Illness 

Unfortunately it is coming to that time 

of year when the seasonal colds and 

viruses are around. Could we please ask that you do not 

send your chid into nursery if you have given them Calpol 

as this only masks if they are unwell and results in others 

being exposed to the germs and often ends up in us call-

ing you when the Calpol has worn off.  Please look out for 

notices in the lobby area about current illnesses such as 

Hand foot & Mouth and Strep A.  

Please also email or call the nursery each day your child is 

off unwell or just not attending as we have a duty of care 

to ensure we know  why children are not in attendance.  

Thank you for your assistance 



Dates for your Diary 

 Thursday 7th December  

Christmas Jumper day in aid of 

Save the Children charity. 

Feel free to wear your festive 

Jumpers all week and we will have 

cakes & biscuits on sale too. 

 

Here at Deerlands we have set up our very own Easy        
Fundraising page for parents, carers, grandparents and friends 

to raise FREE funds when you shop online!  

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/deerlandsdaynursery 

 

This is a great way to raise money for the nursery 

Please Support us 

As Christmas is approaching please do 

support the nursery by making your 

online purchases through the              

easyfundraising Website. For every 

purchase made online the retailer will 

made a donation to the Nursery at no 

extra cost to anyone. So please share 

this with family and friends too as we 

aim to use all proceeds to buy         

equipment for the children. Thank you 

 

Best wishes to all our families at this 

time of year and may you all have a 

fun festive break.                            

From All the Deerlands Team X 

As the weather is changing please 

could you provide your child with 

named wellington boots and warm 

clothes so they can still enjoy    

outdoor activities. 

 


